

Dear Third Grader,

I have heard the good news that you will be in my third-grade class. We are going to have so much fun. We will learn multiplication, fractions, continents and so much more. Please remember the most important schoolwork you can do over the summer is READ, READ, READ! Try to become a part of a summer reading program at the Wallkill or Plattekill public library. Also be sure to practice your math facts. Below is a supply list for third grade.

- 24+ Sharpened Pencils
- Skinny dry erase markers (any colors)
- 2 hand sharpeners (that Can Collect the shavings- keep one at home on standby)
- Several Eraser Caps (seriously, w used about 1,000 of these this year)
- 2 boxes of crayons (24 packs no larger please)
- 10 Glue sticks (we use a lot of glue)
- 1 pair of 5 inch Fiskar scissors (labeled please)
- 3 marble composition notebooks
- 2 containers of Clorox Wipes
- 4 Pocket Folders (please label them with their name and 1-ELA, 1-Math, 1-Science/Social Studies, and 1- Morning Work)
- Soft vinyl pencil Case
 (For home you will need math flash Cards, Crayons, scissors, glue, lined paper and pencils.)
 Parents, you are spending so much money on these supplies, please encourage your Children to take great Care of them (don't cut up Crayons and eraser Caps etc)

Optional List

(These are items I purchase throughout the year, but feel free to contribute if you can)

- Markers 4/or Colored Pencils
- Paper Plates
- cups
- One box of sandwich OR gallon size Ziploc bags

If there are any summer questions or concerns, please contact my school e-mail address: kdutka@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us

I hope you have a fantastic summer! I would love to hear from you. Please write to me!

Kelly Dutka

PO Box 603

Wallkill, NY 12589